
     Department of Surgery 
1 Medical Center Boulevard 

Winston-Salem, NC 27157 
O: 336.713.4211 
F: 336.716.9758 

July 3, 2023 
 
To Whom It May Concern:  
 
Dr. Christopher Webb is one of our Abdominal Organ Transplant Fellows beginning August 22, 2022.  
His expected completion is August 2024.  Dr. Webb is in good-standing.  If I can provide you with any 
additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Jennifer D. Hinson 
Administrative Coordinator – Surgical Education 


